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Commonwealth Edison Company

ATTN: Mr, Cordell Reed
Vice President

Post Office Box 767

Chicago, IL 60690

Gentlemen:

By letter dated August 30, 1984, Commonwealth Edison Company (CECo) forwarded,
to Region III, an item by item discussion response to the BCAP comments, general
comments, and protocol which were provided to CCCo by Region III correspondence
of July 27, 1984, Region III has reviewed the CECo letter and considers it
acceptable with one provision. Region III understands that the CECo response
to the Region 111 comment (page II-5) concerning Construction Sampling Reinspec-
tion (CSR? sample expansion criteria will be revised to change "may" in para-
graph 2 of the response to "will". This change is considered, by Region II,
to be necessary to provide assurance that additional samples will be reinspected
:heg design-significant discrepancies having unrelated root causes are identi-
ied.

In regards to the CECo response to the Region I11 comment (page I11-3) concerning
the BCAP Director reporting to the Manager of Projects, Region III has concluded

that the CECo basis for having the BCAP Director report to the Project Manager

in lieu of the Manager of Projects is acceptable. Region III acceptance is based
on the provisions within the BCAP program which provide that the BCAP activities

will not be influenced or affected by other prcject priorities.

Regarding the CECo madifications to the protocol, Region III has reviewed the
modifications and consider the revised protocol to be acceptable.
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If you have any questions on these matters, please contact me.

cc: D. L. Farrar, Director

of Nuclear Licensing

M. Wailace, Project Manager

D. Shamblin, Construction
Superintendent

J. F. Gudac, Station
Superintendent

C. W. Schroeder, Licensing and
Compliance Superintendent

DMB/Document Control Desk (RIDS)

Resident Inspector, RIII
Braidwood

Resident Inspector, RIII Byron

Phy11is Dunton, Attorney
General's Office, Environmental
Con*trol Division

D. W, Cassel, Jr., Esq.
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Sincerely,

Original signed by
James G. Keppler

James G. Keppler
Regional Administrator
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